You Are Invited to join the St. John
students for chapel Wednesday, May 11, at 8:40 in

the morning. For many years, Mrs. Gewirz’ 3" grade +
class sponsored students who attend the Garuna
Christian (Lutheran) Schools in Cambodia, and they \ - “ -";’
are encouraging everyone at St. John to join in, too!

The students are called “Garuna Kids”. They live in Garuniam,K(!DS
a country where 98% are Buddhist. The Gospel

message is new to them, and you are helping them to hear this Good News. Did

you know that the word “ Garuna” means grace?

cation

Chapel: Jeff and Cheryl Ehlers, from

bt Garuna, will lead this chapel to share more
about the Garuna Kids in Cambodia. We
would love to invite the St. John’s parents and
church members to join us, too! Did you
know that the schools are also used for
outreach events & new church plants?

Meet The Garuna Kids! Youwil

learn more about the 7 schools that are open in
Cambodia, as well as 2 new schools in the
construction process. You will see pictures of the

life there. Did you know that there have been
over 300 baptisms as a result of the Garuna
Christian School ministry?

71 Garuna Kid Sponsorships: Perhaps
i your family is interested in sponsoring a Garuna Kid for
$30/month. You can find out more about that, too!

\ Il that there are 1,246 Garuna Kids and many still need a
sponsor? Perhaps God is calling YOU to help!

Garuna Ministries | 2924 E Cholla Street | Phoenix, AZ 85028 | 602.765.7613 | www.garuna.org



